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Oregon residents need their summer evenings.  It's something we all look forward to.  

Time after working all day to enjoy and relax all that our great state has to offer.  

Winter is stormy and gloomy anyway so short evenings don't matter.  You're stuck 

inside anyway.  Oregonians want more daylight in the evenings.  They are too short 

now. 


